
   

 

 

1 July 2025 

Completion of sale of Coregas 

Wesfarmers today confirmed the completion of the sale of Coregas to a subsidiary of Nippon Sanso 

Holdings Corporation for $770 million. This follows the announcement on 26 June 2025 that the sale was 

unconditional.  

As previously indicated, Wesfarmers expects to record a pre-tax profit on sale of approximately 

$230 million to $260 million, subject to completion adjustments, with this amount to be included in the 

results for the 2025 financial year.  
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This announcement was authorised to be given to the ASX by the Wesfarmers Disclosure Committee. 
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